
 
 
  

 
 

   

                        Congratulations to all of the below children who have  
                        represented HCFS in one or more sports events in the Spring term: 
 

   

 

For more information about the events and fixtures, visit the Sports Page 

of our school website.  

  

     

       

       

       

       

       

 

      

https://www.hcfs.org.uk/sport-20242025/

